
Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to begin this newsletter by sharing how proud I am of our Y6 children who
have recently completed their SATs. I know the cooked breakfasts were extremely popular
as were the ice lollies and doughnuts throughout the week too! I know the children tried
their absolute hardest and put 100% effort into every test they sat and we are all so proud
of them. Today, Y6 went to the cinema to watch ‘The Bad Guys’ and celebrate all of their
hard work. 

As you will know, we are extremely passionate about off-site visits at St Margaret’s. We
recognise the huge impact they have on children’s well-being, understanding and they
provide memorable and enriching learning experiences for the children. I am delighted to
be offering such a wide range of trips this year, from the Nuclear Mud run to Trewern
residential centre. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that I am continuing to hold a Tuesday
morning drop-in session, which takes place between 10:30-11:30 each week. Please send
an email to st-margarets-school@genesistrust.net to make a 15 minute appointment.

To conclude this week’s newsletter, I would like to end with a 
biblical quote based around one of our school values of 
kindness:




love.kindness.joy.self-control.patience.
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Yours faithfully,
Mrs Bannon 



I have some lovely news to share with you
all - a huge congratulations to Mr

Cooke (Y6) and his wife on the birth of
their new baby Samuel Edward Cooke.

CONGRATULATIONS
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The next 
School Nurse drop in session is:




22nd June 2022

9am - 10aM



Please attend if you would like to discuss anything with the school nurse. If you are
unable to attend, then you can call the team on: 0300 300 1668

Attendance for
the week ending:
20.05.2022

Sickness
If your child is unwell, please

call the school office each
day they are off. 



If a child has been vomiting
and/or had Diarrhoea, they
must stay off school for 48

Hours.

95.93%

School Nurse Drop ins

Upcoming School Trips
As you all know, there are a number of school trips coming up for some of the
children. Please ensure you sign and return all consent forms and make the
payments on parent pay for your child's trip for them to be able to attend. 



Please ensure you are aware of the timings of these trips and make sure your

child arrives on time to leave the school. 



Thank you



Year 4 went to
Docklands Sailing and

Watersports centre 
on their school trip this

week.


